

From: Peter Lennie
To: "Mcfarland, Kevin"
Cc: "Curry, Mary Jane" , "Culver, Gloria"
Subject: Re: Possible Handbook changes
Sent: Tue, 17 Jan 2017 17:15:57 +0000
[FacHandbook_revisions.docx](#)

Kevin,

I've attached the language Gloria and I suggest replace the current language about consensual relations.

Peter

> On Jan 17, 2017, at 11:25 AM, Curry, Mary Jane wrote:

> I think you could send it to Kevin, as he's spearheading the subcommittee
> on behalf of the SEC co-chairs.

> --
> Mary Jane Curry, PhD
> Associate Professor
> Warner Graduate School of Education
> University of Rochester
> Co-chair, UR Faculty Senate, 2016-17
> Director, Warner Writing Support Services
> PI, Project CELLS: Western NY Collaboration for English Language Learners
> Associate Editor, Brief Reports and Summaries, TESOL Quarterly

> On 1/17/17, 11:22 AM, "Peter Lennie" wrote:

>> Thanks. How would you prefer me to introduce the (new) proposed language?

>>> On Jan 17, 2017, at 11:20 AM, Curry, Mary Jane

>>> wrote:

>>> Hi Peter,

>>> Kevin is traveling back from Japan today or tomorrow, so I'll reply
>>> quickly. This issue has not been dropped by the SEC but has rather been
>>> the subject of ongoing discussions, resulting in the formation of a
>>> subcommittee on which Greg is serving as well as some SEC members and

>>> . So I believe things are well in hand for
>>> proposed changes to be brought forward.

>>> Best,
>>> MJ (on behalf of the SEC)

>>> --
>>> Mary Jane Curry, PhD
>>> Associate Professor
>>> Warner Graduate School of Education
>>> University of Rochester

>>> Co-chair, UR Faculty Senate, 2016-17
>>> Director, Warner Writing Support Services

>>> PI, Project CELLS: Western NY Collaboration for English Language
>>> Learners
>>> Associate Editor, Brief Reports and Summaries, TESOL Quarterly
>>>
>>>
>>>
>>>
>>>
>>>
>>>
>>>
>>> On 1/17/17, 11:15 AM, "Peter Lennie" · Redacted wrote:
>>>
>>>> MJ, Kevin,
>>>>
>>>> I'd like to restart the discussion of the Handbook Policy on consensual
>>>> relations. Beyond the discussion you had with me, I know you took
>>>> things
>>>> up with Greg DeAngelis, and that there's an option for Greg to bring
>>>> up a
>>>> proposed change from the floor. I've been working with Greg on possible
>>>> language for a change (quite different from the draft language Greg
>>>> provided to you). Gloria and I as deans would bring it up from the
>>>> floor
>>>> if necessary, but I'd prefer to work with the SEC to see if there's
>>>> language the SEC would support. Might we discuss?
>>>>
>>>> Peter
>>>
>>
>